





December 12, 2022
NOTIFICATION




The palace Amusement Co. (1921) Limited


The Directors of The Palace Amusement Co. (1921) Limited wishes to advise the Jamaica Stock Exchange that in keeping with the standard market practice for stock splits in Jamaica that at a proposed Meeting of the Board of Directors to be held on Tuesday, December 20, 2022, we will be discussing the possibility of a stock split.






